
HUDSON COUNTY
TRUCKING STUDY

WE WANT TO HEAR FROM YOU!

The Hudson County Division of Planning, in 
partnership with the North Jersey Transportation 
Planning Authority, is conducting a year-long 
Hudson County Trucking Study. We are analyzing 
the role of trucking on Hudson County roadways,  
in our neighborhoods, environment, and economy.

Please join us to learn more about our study 
and let us know what you think!

Virtual Public Information Meeting
Thursday, November 3, 2022 | 6:30 - 7:30 PM 

Join us via Zoom here

We want to hear about your experience with truck traffic 
in Hudson County. Your perspectives will help guide our 

recommendations for improvements.

countyplanning@hcnj.us www.hcnj.us/trucking-study

Scan this QR code with 
your mobile device or 
use links below to visit 
our website and social 
media pages and let us 
know your thoughts!

https://us06web.zoom.us/j/81617323348?pwd=blZOWWN1Y3Q5YWJLZDRBWnBHZWNiUT09
mailto:countyplanning@hcnj.us
https://www.facebook.com/Hudson-County-Planning-103707775560442/
https://twitter.com/hudcoplanning
https://www.instagram.com/hudsoncountyplanning/
https://www.hcnj.us/trucking-study
https://www.hcnj.us/trucking-study
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